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Hello Vette Friends! 

I hope you all have a pleasant Father’s Day.  

Speaking of Vettes/Vets... 

We've reached the midpoint and peak driving time of the year.  As we venture out on our rides and enjoy 
the freedoms we have to do just that, let us remember a few things.  

 May brings us Memorial Day  

 June brings us Flag Day  

 July brings us Independence Day 

As we cruise in our Vettes, let us all please remember our Vets.  They have given of their freedoms to give 
us ours.  Sacrifices have been made, and it has changed many lives quite significantly.  

 

A huge THANK YOU to all - in our club, in our families, in our circles of friends, and in our communities - 
who have served and who are serving.  Those words will never express the gratitude for your sacrifices.  

 

Please remember to include these people in your social activities.  Give them a call.  Make a friend.  Take 
a ride with them.  Grab coffee.  Go for lunch.  Share stories.  

 

When you see someone out and about, let them know you see them.  Say hello and thank you.  Give a 
kind word to someone who may be struggling with complications of their service...seen and unseen.  

 

Our June Flag Day ride to the Veterans Home is to honor our local people currently in that facility.  This is 
just a very small token of a greater appreciation for their part in our ongoing military history.  Hopefully, it 
helps brighten their days a bit.  

 

Enjoy the peak of summer with your racey hot rods.  Grab a friend and cruise the Farmer's Markets.  Soak 
in the sun with a day at the beach displaying your beautiful machines.   

 

Remember to be courteous, and while awing and humbling your fellow drivers on the roadways… what-
ever you do to make room for the VROOM … SAFE TRAVELS to you all!  

 

May God Bless you and yours...and may God Bless America...the home of the free...because of the brave! 
SALUTE!  

 

April Basten  

COB President 2021 

http://www.facebook.com/corvettesofthebay
http://www.corvettesofthebay.org/
http://www.corvettesofthebay.org/
http://www.corvettesofthebay.org/index.php
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Corvettes of the Bay Monthly Meeting Minutes 

June 1, 2021 

Call to Order:  President April Basten called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm at Wally’s Spot, Green Bay, WI with 78 members in attendance. 

Approval of May Minutes as Posted:  President Basten called for a motion to approve minutes as posted in the newsletter. Motion was made by Dan Linssen and seconded by Ken 

Lyman. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Diane Lyman reported the status of the club’s assets, membership is currently 163 paid members and 4 honorary members. President Basten called for a 

motion to approve treasurer’s report, motion was made by Dale Ott and seconded by Diane VanBoxtel, motion approved. 

Scrip Program:  Diane reported that for the month of May we sold $850.00 worth of Scrip gas cards. The gas cards are accepted at all Shell Gas stations in WI and Upper Michigan 

and will be on sale at each meeting. 

New Members:  Kathy and Tony Yaggie rejoined the group and they drive a 2008 Corvette. 

Summary of Past Runs and Events:  

Highway Cleanup:  On May 15, there were about 12 people who came to help clean up the highway, and it took about 1 ½ hours to complete the job. Thank you again to our 

members who helped. 

Good music was played by our members Dan & Angelina Terrien on May 15, Salute to the 80’s & 90’s Country Legends, at Rendezvous of Luxemburg. A few of our members 

enjoyed themselves there. 

Wisconsin International Raceway (WIR) on May 21 was canceled due to rain, maybe next year we can see the great race between Dan Terrien and Doug Cohen. 

On May 23, the Black Sheep Car Show was held, and one of our members, Greg Rohde, had won 2nd place for his 1917 Detroit Electric Car, but there were only two entries. 

On May 26, Dave & Betty Byrnes led a dinner run to Stubborn Brothers Brewery in Shawano, 25 cars joined in the run. 

Upcoming Runs and Events:  

June Dinner Run: Tony & Sally Steffen are planning a run to Pine Tree Supper Club, New London, on June 9. Meeting at NWTC and leaving at 5:30 pm sharp.  

Future dinner runs are being planned...more information at future meetings: 

 July 15—to Waterfront Bar & Grill, Kewaunee – Bill & Cheryl Smet 

 August 11—to Draft Gastropub, Appleton – Guy Ringle & Elizabeth Vieau 

 August 24—Riverside Ballroom, Green Bay – Ken & Kristi Tedford & Patti Vlieger & Roger Schroeder 

 October 10—Rick & Sally Northrop  (details to be determined) 

Again, if planning a dinner run, you will receive a $25 gas card for planning and doing a run. 

June Ice Cream Run:  Dan & Vicki Linssen are planning this ½ hour run to Way-Morr County Park on June 16. Meeting at Island Sushi-Heritage Road by Swan Club by 5 pm, leaving 

at 5:15 pm, and arriving before music starts at 6 pm. Ice cream and other food will be available. Bring chairs, bug spray (important in the woods), and then enjoy the music.  

June 6—The Drive around Lake Winnebago hosted by Fond du Lac Corvette Club is happening. If planning on going, please meet Mike Golla at the old Menard’s on Waube Lane, 

leaving at 7 am sharp. 

June 14—Veterans Home visit is being planned again by Russ Tapley and Diane VanBoxtel. If you wish to join in, please meet at Festival Foods on University Ave at 11 am. The club 

purchased flags to give to the veterans, and we are also asking for donations of toiletry items, etc. They have 44 men and 6 ladies.  

June 19—The Automobile Gallery’s Cars and Guitars 4th Annual Car Show will be on this year, location 400 block of South Washington Street, rain or shine, from 8 am to 2 pm. 

Preregistration is $10.00 by 6/16, day of event registration will be $15.00. 

July 3 & 4—Rio Creek/Algoma Airplane and Tractor Show, pancake porky breakfast on July 3. 

The Summer Party is August 1 from 2 to 6 pm at The Automobile Gallery, 400 South Adams Street, Green Bay. Cash bar and food will be supplied. Members are paid for, but if 

bringing a guest a fee of $10.00 will apply.  A tour of the museum is also included.  

Christmas Party - January 7, 2022. 

Open Forum: 

Rick Northrop sold his 73 Corvette that he has been working on for years. A father purchased this car for his 18-year-old son. Of course, the father also owns a 1989 Corvette. Son 

like father!! 

Extra cup holders - a question was brought up about where was a good place to find them? Ideas were thrown around and websites like WeatherTech or Corvette Modes, and 

many more came up. If you have any more ideas, please bring them to the next meeting. 

Adjournment:  

President Basten asked for a motion to adjourn, Dan Brunmeier made a motion to adjourn the meeting, it was seconded by Ken Lyman, the motion was approved. Meeting 

adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

Elizabeth Kelling, Corvettes of the Bay Secretary  
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2021  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT VICE PRESIDENT SECRETARY TREASURER 

April Basten Jason Dellise Elizabeth Kelling Diane Lyman 

BOARD MEMBER BOARD  MEMBER PAST PRESIDENT  

Sally Northrop Gary Kelling Don VandenAvond  

JUNE 
BIRTHDAYS 

Matthew Hayward (Jun 1) 
Mike Rekitzke (Jun 2) 

Chuck Templer (Jun 2) 
Justin Bauer (Jun 10) 
Karen Cohen (Jun 10) 

Donna Musial (Jun 12) 
Becky Miller (Jun 15) 

Angelina Terrien (Jun 21) 
Roger Schroeder (Jun 23) 
Karen Schuman (Jun 23) 

Jeani Hook (Jun 26) 
Gary Kelling (Jun 28) 

 

JUNE 
ANNIVERSARIES 

David and Kate Riebe (Jun 1) 
Randall and Tammy Southards (Jun 3) 

Bill and Cheryl Smet (Jun 9) 
Mike and Debbie Smet (Jun 11) 

Ed and Therese Villiesse (Jun 14) 
Ed and Linda Wallander (Jun 17) 

Curt and Debbie Schweiner (Jun 20) 
Dale and Kathy Ott (Jun 24) 

John and Kay Daugherty (Jun 28) 
Douglas and Karen Cohen (Jun 29) 

 

Contact The Editor 
If you have any questions or concerns with the content of the newsletter, or would like to submit an article, please contact  the editor, Diane Lyman, 
at dtlyman@hotmail.com.  Looking for articles about “your first Corvette.” 

You get out of your club what you put into it. 

Visit the Events/Community tabs at www.corvettesofthebay.org to see the most up-to-date list of events! 

 

MONTHLY DINNER RUN LEADERS   2021      SEASONAL ICE CREAM RUN LEADERS          

June     Tony & Sally Steffen      June   Dan & Vickie Linssen 

July     Bill & Cheryl Smet                

August    Guy Ringle & Elizabeth Vieau           

     “     Ken & Kristi Tedford/ 

      Patti Vlieger & Roger Schroeder 

September   Don & Deb VandenAvond           

October   Rick & Sally Northrop           

November   open           

December   open 

Summer Party Diane VanBoxtel 

Fall Run    open 

Christmas Party Deb VandenAvond (Jan 2022)    

 

When you have selected a specific date for your dinner or ice cream run, or to volunteer for 

an open month, email the details to Keithabauer@gmail.com. 

Keith will add it to the events calendar on the website and email the members. 

SCRIP Shell Gas Cards 

Available for purchase at monthly meetings.  

Please consider purchasing. 

The Club earns 10% of sales.  

http://www.corvettesofthebay.org/events.php
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Corvettes of the Bay 
P.O. Box 13122 
Green Bay, WI 54307-3122 

FINEST IN DINING 
A family tradition for  

over 55 years 
 

Exotic frozen drinks and wine 
available! 

 
Have your next party in one of 

our three banquet rooms! 
 

Corvettes of the Bay  

Meet here on the first 
Tuesday of every month at 

7:00 pm 
 

1979 Main Street 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 

www.wallysspot.com 

Wisconsin’s Largest Corvette Dealer 
Huge Selection of New and Pre-Owned Corvettes 

If we don't have it, We’ll Find It For You! 

www.broadwayautomotive.com 

http://www.corvettesofthebay.org/
http://www.wallysspot.com/
http://www.wallysspot.com/
http://www.GANDRUD.com
http://www.gandrud.com/
http://www.broadwayautomotive.com

